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Booster Clubs and Parent-Teacher Organizations Policy 

 
 Groups that support the school and student activities such as parent-
teacher organizations and booster clubs (collectively, “Supporting Entities”) 
promote goodwill throughout the community and strengthen educational 
programs with parental and community involvement in the district.   
 
 The public often considers Supporting Entities to be school organizations, 
and the failure to supervise and monitor them adequately may result in negative 
political and legal consequences for the district.  Consequently, the board 
considers Supporting Entities to be subordinate programs of the district which 
must follow district policies and procedures regarding their activities, the 
expenditure of funds, and applications for reimbursement. A Supporting Entity 
must turn in all receipts from any fundraiser to the district bookkeeper within 36 
hours of their collection and at least one district employee should be present at 
all meetings and other activities of a Supporting Entity. 
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